
HANDSWORTH 
NEWS 

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL 

HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL 

 Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,   

What a wonderful term we have had here at Handsworth Primary.  

Today in assembly, we reflected on the past term and what we 

have learnt.  We discussed the different ways we learn including 

learning from our mistakes.  We finished by discussing the question 

‘What is the most important thing?”  Children agreed that feeling 

happy, cared for and safe is most important.  They said spending 

time with family and friends is what they value most.  

Children said that showing love to others and being with  

family and friends is the most special gift of all.  

This week I have enjoyed listening to the children singing and having 

lots of fun with their friends.  It was lovely to end the term with the 

children singing to you all!  I am so pleased the rain stopped in time. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all.  I have 

thoroughly enjoyed getting to know you and working together to 

provide the best for our children.  I also consider myself very lucky to 

be surrounded by such wonderful staff who put the children at the 

centre of all they do.   

Lastly a big thank you to the children who put a smile on my face 

everyday, it is an honor to be your Headteacher. 

I wish you all a wonderful break full of fun! 

Mrs Nairne  

Thank you SO MUCH to all the children 

who bought  

KAPLA BLOCKS FUNDRAISER RAFFLE 

TICKETS.  

We’ve RAISED £170 in only 3 days!  

We are nearly half-way towards our 

target amount of £400. We will do 

another fundraiser early in the Spring 

Term.  

More details on this to follow soon.  

RAFFLE WINNERS:  RHW Miss Walter, RAO 

Miss O’Connor, 1AG/JL Amaya, 1IL 

Isabelle, 2KC Lakisha, 3FB Shaniah, 3LB 

Isabel, 4MJ Lily, 4BD Brandon, 5RT 

Saffron, 5SR Sophie, 6SM Maria, 6JG 

Unique.  



Thank you and congratulations to the children 

who were nominated to attend a celebration with 

me yesterday afternoon.  This is for the children 

who are always demonstrating  our 4Cs.  A 

celebration will take place at the end of every 

half term and different children will be selected for 

each celebration.   

The children and adults 

enjoyed visiting Santa 

and playing with his 

cheeky elves!  

Thank you once again to our 

Friends of Handsworth team who 

provided cakes and refreshments 

at the end of the day.  All your hard 

work is much appreciated.  We 

look forward to many more events 

next year as we continue to build 

links with the community.  

 

  

We enjoyed sharing 

our songs in assembly 

this morning. 

 

 This year, our Year 6 students have been hard at work writing and recording their very 
own Christmas song. Christmas is for Everybody is an instant classic that will have you 

dancing round the Christmas tree. You can have your very own copy of the song 

emailed to you as an mp3 file to add to your Christmas playlist. 

We ask for a donation of £2.50 to raise funds for the school.  You will find the option to 

donate on your school shop account; this will be available until 29.2.2020. 

Any purchases made after 5.00pm today will be emailed out on 6.1.2020. 
 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Year 6 Team 


